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Nebracka Public Power District
ATTN: Mr. I. M. Pilant, Director

Licensing and Quality Assurance
P. O. Box 499
Columbus, Nebraska 68601

Gentlemen:

This refers to your request dated November 8, 1979, for an extension of time
for completion of Item 3 of IE Bulletin 79-14.

Specifically, you have requested that you be granted an extension of time for
verifying four (4) hangers on RHR piping until the next refueling outage which
is scheduled to begin approximately mid-March 1980. This request is based on
the need to remove the drywell head in order to inspect this section of piping.

Since these four (4) hangers represent only approximately .277. of the hangers
inspected thus far and since your inspection results have been satisfactory,
this request is granted with the understanding that prior to reactor startup
after refueling these hangers will have been inspected and that your Architect-
Engineer will have completed the final review of the associated icometric
drawings.
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In addition you requested an extension of time, until February 29, 1980, for
the completion of your Architect-Engineer's assessment of those isosatric
drawings resulting from the inspections already performed. The reason for this
request is that due to the industry-wide shortage of pipe stress analysists
that additional time is needed to complete the analysis. This request is also
granted.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

SQ
'

r1 V. Seyf
Director

cc:
*''.3: - sL. C. Lessor, Superintendent

Cooper Nuclear Station
. %LP. O. Box 98

Brownville, Nebraska 68321
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